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  The first year students went  

skiing in Nagano from January 15th 

to 17th.  We experienced skiing 

during the trip. The snow in 

Sugadaira was powder snow.  It 

was so cold but the mountains were 

very beautiful.   

  For many of us, this is the first 

time to ski.   Some students fell 

down many   

times and 

were coverd 

with snow.             

On the last  

day, our 

skiing skill 

became  

better  and 

we  enjoyed 

skiing.  

 

We stayed at Edel Hotel.  The staffs of the hotel were nice.  The meals 

were delicious.  We enjoyed curry for our lunch, sukiyaki  and steaks for our 

dinner. 

On the first night, we enjoyed each class’ performance.  The ideas of all the 

classes were great, we really enjoyed the performances.   On the second night, 

we waved our towels in front of the hotel to know how the wet towels freezes at 

once.  

    We bought apple pies and cookies for our souvenirs.  

We had a wonderful time and want to go there again. 

(Arihisa, Kaoru, Sachi, Kono, Mai, Ayaka, Satoshi, Koyo, 

Tsubasa, Ryo, Osuke ) 

 
 

The second grade students had the day-at-work program from January 17th to 20th.   

We worked at the nursery schools, nursing homes, libraries, hotels, supermarkets, fire 

station and some other companies.  Some of the students went to Matsunaka 

Kindergarten .  They played with the children.  They cut paper, and made some paper 

ogres.  They enjoyed singing and dancing with them.  It was fun.  Some students went to 

the flower shop.  The flower shop had may kinds of flowers.  The work of the flower shop 

was very hard.  But it was a lot of fun.  We learned a lot.  For example, working is a very 

important thing.  We want to make use of this learning for the future.  We also learned 

about our life.  We had a good time for the past four days. (Kaede, Mihiro,Aina, Hono, 

Kaede, Runa, Aya, Raimu, Kotoha) 

Final Exams! 

We will have the 

final exams at the 

end of this month. 

We have to study 

hard.  Good luck!  

 

Editor’s postscript 

Did you enjoy this 

news letter?  The  

third grade students 

will graduate from our 

school soon. 

 The precious time 

we spent together will 

be their wonderful 

memories. 

 See you next spring! 

(Kaede, Kaoru, Sachi, 

Arihisa) 
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